
"Bibles for Our Troops" 

 

St. John’s is collecting donations to place God's Word in the hands of our soldiers.  Five dollars ($5.00) 

will buy one Bible.  For more information click on letter or click on the brochure.  If you would like to 

make a donation, please place it in the box on the table by the CCAP can.  Checks may be written to St. 

John’s with "Bibles for Our Troops" in the memo line. 

 

Feel free to continue making donations, as our campaign is on-going.  We’ll collect what’s in the box at 

the end of each quarter and send the donations to the American Bible Society to buy the Bibles for our 

troops.   

 

 

 

http://www.stjohnslutheranwinchester.org/uploads/2/7/0/4/27049407/bibles_for_our_troups_info.pdf
http://www.stjohnslutheranwinchester.org/uploads/2/7/0/4/27049407/bibles_for_our_troups_info2.pdf

